Lowhill Township
Board of Supervisors
Narris Road Bid Opening @ 3:00 pm
Thursday February 29, 2024

Present at the Bid opening were Zoning Officer/Engineer Ryan Christman and
Secretary Jill Seymour.

Two bids were received.

Professional Construction Contractors at $583,000. Bid bond received for 10%
and addendum.

Grace Industries at $531,879.65. Bid bond received for 10% and addendum.

Ryan will go through both bids and award at the Special March 1, 2024 meeting
at 9:00 am.

Adjourned at 3:05 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,




